
 

 

 



Orientation on Modalities of using Loyola College Central Library 

PG & Research Department of Commerce organised a one-week Orientation Program on the 
Modalities of using Loyola College Central Library for its UG and PG students from 9th May 
to 17th May 2022 at forenoon.  

The students were warmly received by Rev. Dr. A. Maria Augustine S.J, Library Director, 
Loyola College Central library and the other library staff.  Dr. M. Parthiban, Librarian, Loyola 
College Central library, oriented the undergraduate and post-graduate students with the 
facilities available in the library. He shared his expertise in using the e-resources available to 
the students at the college through the library. He also mentioned the procedure to be followed 
by the students while entering and using the resources available in the central library. 

One student in each class was given hands-on experience in using the e-Resources available 
for searching the e-articles, e-Book, and e-magazines.  

Following is the schedule for the orientation program organised: 

Date  Class Time  
9th May 2022 2nd B.Com A Section 10.05 am to 11 am. 
10th May 2022  2nd B.Com B Section  10.05 am to 11 am 
11th May 2022  1st B.Com A Section  10.05 am to 11 am 
12th May 2022  1st & 2nd M.Com 10.05 am to 11 am 
13th May 2022  1st B.Com B section  9.10 am 10.05 am 
17th May 2022  3rd B.Com B Section  10.05 am to 11 am 
19th May 2022  3rd B.Com A Section  10.05 am to 11 am 

 

Following are the feedback received from the students on the orientation program: 

 Students of second-year undergraduate mentioned that the orientation program created 
awareness in them about the availability of digital e-magazines. 

 The availability of plenty of literature and e-content helps them in undertaking any 
research. 

 Availability of study materials and reference books serves as a ready reckoner for 
semester examinations. 

 Availability of past ten years’ question papers helps in preparation for exams. 
 Availability of global standard books free of cost to the students at the college is a great 

benefit to the students. 

Students of the Department thanked the resource person Dr. M. Parthiban for sharing his 
insights on the facilities and the resources available in the central library.   

The orientation proved to be highly informative, motivating and useful for the students and  the 
department sincerely thanks Rev. Dr. A. Maria Augustine S.J, Library Director and the other 
staff of the library. 

The program was organised by Ms. A. Leena Mercy, Convenor and coordinated by the 
Organising Secretary Dr. S. Sridevi.   

 



 

 
 

 

 
 

  
 


